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Customer Notice

 LLWR-CN-2017-034Christmas Shutdown Dates 2017 
 

Introduction 
This Customer Notice is issued to confirm the Christmas period shutdown dates for 
LLWR and its Service Providers. 
 
LLWR Site  
The LLW Repository site will cease to accept waste deliveries from 15th Dec by road 
and will re-open on Tuesday 2nd January 2018. 
 
LLWR Services Delivery 
The Service Delivery Office will be closed from Friday 22nd December 2017 and will re-open on Tuesday 
2nd January 2018, however no further deliveries shall be accepted after 19th December 2017. 
 
Delivery Requests 
Please note that all proposed deliveries for Diversion services will still require at least 10 clear working 
days advance notice of the intention to consign and LLW Disposal and Supercompaction will require 15 
working days.  
 
Any WCI’s received outside of the above notice period will result in the consignment approval being 
granted after the Christmas shutdown period. 
 
 
Further Information and Questions 
If you require any further information or have any queries relating to this Customer Notice, please send 
an e-mail to: customerteam@llwrsite.com or call 019467 70300. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Distribution List 
We have issued this Notice to the following people from your Company’s Contact Details Form (Reference: WSC-FOR-CON): 

• All nominated representatives 
If you need to update these details, please submit a revised Form: http://llwrsite.com/waste-services/new-customers. 


